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Site Report – School Site – Month, Year
To: Superintendent Ty Mase 
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Hannah Middleton, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
The Alutiiq Museum in Kodiak provided our school with some amazing interactive resource boxes early in 
the month. We were able to practice Alutiiq language and learn traditional Alutiiq games. We had a fun, 
culminating event on Indigenous People’s Day, which involved whole-school NYO events and Alutiiq games. 

Due to COVID, Igiugig was unable to hold their normal Halloween Carnival this year, so the middle school 
and high school students arranged a mini-carnival in the gym. We had games, trick or treating stations, and 
a costume contest. The students had a blast! 
Personnel 
No personnel changes at this time 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Students are progressing well through standards. We have many students who will be on track to move to 
new levels after the holidays. 
Technology Progress
All of our technology is working well. 
Facility Update
No updates or concerns at this time. 
LSAC Activity
LSAC met in mid-October. They discussed Christmas break and moving the extra vacation days. A 
community vote was held and the community voted to move the days to the end of break. 
Volunteer Report
AlexAnna Salmon volunteered her time this month to teach a lesson about Yup’ik toys and games to the K-5 
students. AlexAnna also provided a cultural place names activity for the 6-12 students to complete for the 
Igiugig newsletter. Our two librarians, Renea Zackar and Martha Crow, are coaching Battle of the Books 
teams this year and have started meeting with students from 3-3:30pm twice a week. 
Professional Development
Staff has been attending LPSD PD events and also meeting with Mr. Dube about upcoming individual PD 
opportunities. 
Pupil Attendance
We have had nearly perfect attendance all year. 
Student and Staff Safety
No concerns at this time. 
Subsistence Calendar
N/A 
Other
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